

PUBLIC NOTICE OF SELECTION OF PROJECT BASED VOUCHERS (PBV) PROPOSALS – JANUARY 2023


In accordance with 24 CFR 983.51 (d), Clearwater Housing Authority, a Public Housing Agency (PHA) for the purpose of administering the Federal Housing Choice Voucher program of which the Project-Based Voucher (PBV) program is a part, hereby provides notice of the selection of PBV proposals to provide housing under the PBV program.  All submitted PBV proposals were evaluated in accordance with the Clearwater Housing Authority Project-Based Voucher Administrative Plan.

The selected PBV proposals are as follows:

	Project Name
	Applicant
	Number of PBV Units

	Clearwater Gardens
	Archway Clearwater Gardens, LLC
	20



Selection records and documentation for the basis of selection of the above-referenced PBV proposals are available for public inspection at the Clearwater Housing Authority, 28050 US Hwy 19 N. Suite 103, Clearwater, FL.  Inquiries by email can be directed to procurement@clearwaterhousingauth.org.						

